
 

 

 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the School Board of Independent School District 834 – Stillwater 

Area Public Schools has postponed the work session on Thursday, October 7, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 

for an enrollment update. The work session was scheduled to be held at the Oak Park Building 

located at 6355 Osman Avenue North, Stillwater, MN. 

The work session has been rescheduled for November 18, 2021 for an enrollment update to be 

held at the Oak Park Building located at 6355 Osman Avenue North, Stillwater, MN.   

 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  September 29, 2021 

Joan Hurley 

Executive Assistant 

Stillwater Area Public Schools 


